From: prank Avsvors [

Sent: 06 March 2019 11:33

To: Town Planning

Subject: RE: applications 2019/0090 and 0091
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

17,Crossway, Walton on Thames KT12 3JA

From: Michelle Applegate [mailto:mapplegate@elmbridge.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Town Planning
Sent: 06 March 2019 10:55

To: Frank Ayshford

Subject: RE: applications 2019/0090 and 0091

Dear Mr Ayshford
To make it count we will need your postal address please.

Regards,

Michelle Applegate (P/T)
Planning Technical Officer
Planning Services
Elmbridge Borough Council

Direct Line: 01372 474778

X

From: Frank Ayshford
Sent: 06 March 2019 10:53

To: Town Planning <tplan@elmbridge.gov.uk>
Subject: applications 2019/0090 and 0091

Walton desperately needs Aldi to return, their products are good and their low prices are amazing,
this location will enable many people to visit using local buses



